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Dear Partner/Friend, 
 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION/FINANCIAL REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2022 
 

On behalf of the leadership of The Global Consolation Network (TGCN), we write to appreciate and acknowledge your 
commitment and generosity towards the vision and mission of TGCN in 2022. It was indeed a fruitful year, filled with ground 
breaking exploits. 
 
First of all, all praises go to God in the highest; the promise keeper and our Jehovah Jireh, who gives us all things richly to 
enjoy. He brought you our way and together we served his purposes in 2022. 
We are delighted to update you on the events of 2022 and how the generous gift of your substance; in the time spent in prayer, 
your financial contribution, your service to the vision of TGCN in various capacity has caused much thanksgiving to go up to 
God from the mouths of Missionaries, Widows, Internally Displaced Persons (IDPs), Orphans and the communities that were 
impacted. Now to the highlights:  

• We started the year with a donation of N300,000 towards the Pulka School Building project in Borno State in January. 

• The Project 'Obadiah Call' - a call to support missionaries with monthly stipends of N20,000 started in March, with 5 
missionaries as recipients and grew to include 18 missionaries by the end of 2022. A total of N2,600,000 was spent towards 

this in 2022. This project is predominantly run in collaboration with our partner organisation, Beljodas Care Foundation. 

• The Widows empowerment outreach organised in collaboration with NIFES, Jos Zone was held in May 2022. 6 widows 
were supported via this scheme, 5 were physically hosted to a 3-day retreat. The event featured a trauma and healing 
session and skill acquisition sessions. Pepper grinding machines were donated to the widows at the end of the retreat. A 
total sum of N 540,000 was spent on this project. 

• The TGCN Scholarship Scheme now caters for over 30 students in both primary and secondary schools. This project is 
run in collaboration with NIFES, JOS Zone. The Scholarship Scheme now boasts of a few of the students awaiting 
university admission. A total sum of N542,410 was spent on this project. 

• The Missionaries Health Insurance Scheme also kicked off! This project is run in collaboration with our partner 
organisation, Foundation for Student Mission (FSM). In August 2022, we saw this year- long dream come to live with the 
registration of 15 missionaries under the Health Care International (HCI) HMO. A second batch of 20 Missionaries was 

added to the scheme in September 2022. A total sum of N 710,000 was contributed by TGCN towards this project. 

• Missionaries’ Welfare was priority to us all year round. Through your giving, we were able to attend to basic needs 
(including feeding and accommodation) of several missionaries affiliated with TGCN. A total sum of N931,000 was spent 

on this in 2022. 

• Funding of Missions Outreaches in Partnership with Beljodas Care Foundation: we are delighted to tell you that the 
gospel travelled to the hinterlands of Northern Nigeria and The Republic of Niger with hundreds of souls coming to the 
Lord in 2022. Hallelujah! What a privilege that we could give towards these evangelistic meetings. A total sum of 
N1,040,000 was given towards these outreaches. 

• December Pamper Missions 2022: This event was a joint collaboration of TGCN, NIFES, Beljodas Care Foundation and 
FSM in December 2022. It featured a welfare outreach to several missionaries from over 25 mission agencies in Nigeria.  

o Over 150 provision hampers were gifted to missionary families for Christmas.  

o An evangelical and welfare outreach was held at the Zumba IDP Camp with over 400 25kg bags rice handed out 
after the preaching of the gospel. Hundreds of souls came to the Lord Jesus.  

o The widows were not left out, as there was a special ministration for them, several of them were gifted provision as 
well. A total sum of N7,809,750 was spent on this project. 

 

In summary, a total of N 14,473,160 (Fourteen million four hundred and seventy three thousand one hundred and sixty 
Naira) was spent on these projects in 2022. 
  
As God has used your seed sown to make these happen, let your heart delight in knowing that 'Mercy to the needy is a loan 
to God, and God pays back those loans in full' Prov 19:17 MSG. Moreover, ‘God is not unjust; He will not forget your work 
and the love you have shown Him as you have helped his people and continue to help them' Heb 6:10 NIV Again, we are 
grateful for your giving and goodwill. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Abisayo Oludeye & Oluwasayo Ayodele 

Directors of TGCN                                                                             
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